Hello:
For 2020, the items the radio Spectrum committee looked after were:
1. Concerns about Cell phone and Bluetooth interference,
1. Canadian Certification requirements for R.C. radio equipment. On the recommendation of the Insurance advisory committee,  the MSD was removed from all MAAC documentation. 
1. Programming Spektrum radio receivers,
The committee members continue to help all MAAC members with any items around radio use, radio safety and programming, and the committee members are available to assist all members with the proper and safe use of their radio equipment.
1. I continue to represent MAAC at the Radio Advisory board of Canada’s regular meetings. The RABC meets 3 – 4 times in various locations in Canada. In 2019, the meetings were held in Montreal, Toronto, and Ottawa. In 2020 for health, and pandemic protocols, there were no in person meetings. We used the online webcam features of Zoom or Microsoft teams to conduct our meetings. 
Thank you,
Mark Betuzzi – Radio Spectrum Chairman – MAAC 26605L 

